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Adam Dopko & Maurice Dopko are owners of 1217 Barton St., Winona property which was purchased by their
parents in the Mid 1940's and has been in the family name since then.

Being raised in the Winona Community and observing the growth that has taken place over the years we are
glad and proud of the planning Committe proposals being recommended by the current planning staff to
Council.that the properties 1215-1239 Barton St. be designated Residentail to comform and compliment the

surrounding neighbourhood.

We heartily approve the recommendations and appreciate the efforts of all concerned with bringing these
amendments to Council for inclusion in the Winona-Fruitland Secondary Plan.

The information provided in the Report stating the history of how the above described properties were
not designated residential along with the properties northerly of the subject lands is also appreciated.

Yours truly,

Adam Dopko & Maurice Dopko.


